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Back in January I asked prayer for Pastor 
Thelamour’s granddaughter Fayita.  This six-
year-old had been hit by a car as she was 
walking to school in Port-au-Prince.  The report 
was that flesh and bones were exposed.  The 
first picture is after the two surgeries she had in 
four days.  The second picture is after the skin 
grafting in March, which in God’s timing 
happened the week before the medical workers 
went on strike.  The initial report was that it 
would be two years before she was healed and 
mobile.  Less than three weeks after the grafts, 
she was walking and did not require a 
brace.  She has already returned to school.  The 
family is rejoicing in answered prayer. 
 
Crime continues in Haiti.  Two weeks ago, a pastor in St. Raphael was kidnapped.  One pastor in that area told me 
that they are afraid to go to sleep at night because of armed break-ins.  I have heard the same comment from 
people living in Cap Haitien.  It does not seem to matter whether it is a big city or small, populous or rural, crime 
has spread everywhere in Haiti.  Haitians are frustrated and angry over continuing insecurity, delayed elections 
and constantly increasing costs.  That anger been behind demonstrations and more destruction as people vent 
their feelings.  Please pray that the Holy Spirit will guide Christians and convict sinners. 
 
In our Lord’s service, 
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